
Eric Lunsford 
Owner, Worthley’s Home Appliance 
eric@worthleys.com 
281-352-5660 
 
 
Tiffani Wooten, CEcD 
Assistant Director  
Tomball Economic Development Corporation 
 
Dear Tiffani, 
 
Worthley’s Appliance has proudly served Tomball since 1982. As one of the oldest continuously 
operating retail businesses in town, we have outgrown our current location at 1404 West Main 
Street. We were excited to find a space available at 823 East Main that is large enough to 
accommodate our growing business operations.  
 
At our new address we will have more showroom space and available parking, allowing us to 
better serve our customers and provide an improved shopping experience. Of course, our 
trademark customer service will not change! 
 
We are requesting the Rental Incentive Grant to offset the cost of moving our operations. The 
incentive will help us to have the funds to make necessary improvements and cover the cost of 
rental deposits required. 
 
We appreciate the Tomball Economic Development Corporation’s commitment to the community 
that has helped our business grow and thrive. I have often said that a small business like ours 
would not be as successful in a community that offers this kind of support. We look forward to 
serving Tomball for years to come in our new location. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Eric Lunsford 
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